
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Board of Supervisors’ Actions – August 20, 2020 Business Meeting 
Click here to view video recordings of Board meetings. 

 
 

 

LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP – The Lower Providence Township Board of 

Supervisors took the following actions at the August 20th business meeting: 

 

Approvals  

• Approved the consent agenda including: 

▪ Minutes of the July 16, 2020 meeting of the Board of Supervisors 

▪ Treasurer’s Report 

▪ Payment of bills in the amount of $792,988.80 

 

• Approved the request for waiver of fence standards to allow the installation of a solid-

style, six-foot fence partially in the front yard at 628 Mourning Dove Road.  

 

• Approved the request for waiver of fence standards to permit the installation of a six-

foot, solid-style fence on the corner property at 3001 Still Meadow Drive. 
 

• Approved the request . for waiver of fence standards to permit the installation of a six-

foot, solid-style fence in the front yard at 165 Regency Drive. 
 

• Adopted Ordinance No. 670 restricting parking on a portion of Kriebel Mill Road. 
 

• Appointed Irene Biju, Josephine James, Vijay Ramakrishnan and Charlie Yang as 

student representatives to the Board of Supervisors 
 

• Appointed Jeffrey Gong, Kristen Riddel, Parmesh Sivakumar, and Riley McDonald as 

student representatives to the Parks and Recreation Board 
 

Reviews 

• Reviewed the land development plans for Arrowhead Elementary School from 

Methacton School District to reconstruct the existing school building. The project will 

involve continued operation of the existing building while the new school is being 

built. The new building will add a second story over part, enhanced traffic circulation, 

stormwater management, and modernized construction systems. 

 

• Reviewed land development plans for Moscariello at Crosskeys Road, a proposal to 

develop vacant property at Crosskeys Road and Ridge Pike to include construction of 

30 townhomes and three mixed-used building adjacent to Ridge Pike. 
 

 

 

 

 

https://www.municipalmeeting.com/lower-providence
https://www.lowerprovidence.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif4626/f/minutes/minutes_bos_2020-07-16.pdf
https://www.lowerprovidence.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif4626/f/uploads/ord_0670_-_no_parking_kriebel_mill_road.pdf
https://www.lowerprovidence.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif4626/f/uploads/pages_from_198043_ld_plan_set.pdf
https://www.lowerprovidence.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif4626/f/uploads/mac_plan_reduced_set.pdf
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Presentations and Recognition 

• Presentation of 2020 year-to-date financial update 

 

• Recognition of outgoing Board of Supervisors’ student representative William Cavallo 
 

• Recognition of outgoing Parks and Recreation Board student representatives Ashmitha 

Suvakumar, Lauren McDonald and Katherine McGrath 
 

• Introduction of new police officer Niles Luong 

 

Announcements 

• The Township’s annual Fall Festival has been cancelled. 

 

• The Board authorized staff and consultants to begin looking at how to generate 

revenue to cover future stormwater costs. 
 

• The Township will be completing emergency stormwater repair work on Grange 

Avenue. 
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